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Maunu School PTA 
Meeting Minutes 

2nd June 2020 
 
Present:   Taryn Marris, Dallas Malcolm, Victoria Ruddell, Nadine Nicholas, Robyn 

Hallberg, Kirsty Taylor, Linda Rowson, Cara Dawson. 
 
Apologies:  Katie Hood, Paul Shepherd, Fee Bowles. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting 14 May 2020: 

Moved as true and correct by Taryn / seconded by Dallas 
 
Matters Arising from previous minutes:  - 
  
Correspondence:  - 
 
 
 Principal/Staff Report – see attached Moved: Victoria / Seconded: Linda 

The 2.30pm earlier pick up for the Juniors is has been well received. 

Seesaw response was very successful with most of the children using it and the 
parents enjoying it.  They could see where their children were at, what they found 
easy, and what they struggled with.  The children have been happy and relaxed since 
returning to school with the focus at school being on wellbeing.   

Middle school participated in the simultaneous storytime initiative and are now 
working towards the Hell Pizza reading challenge of reading 7 books and responding 
to questions.  On Fridays during lockdown there were science activities, children 
received awards for their achievements. 

Seniors had a great transition with most using the google classrooms when in 
lockdown. 

Being able to use the library in lockdown with the click and collect system was much 
appreciated.   

Life education will be coming to the school soon. 

Expect school reports soon with a changed format to focus mainly on our school 
values. 
 
 
Treasurer Report Moved as true and correct by Robyn / seconded by Cara 

 
The Mother’s Day fundraiser made a good profit.  We will look into doing a Father’s 
Day fundraiser also, but with a smaller amount of choices as it is close to the 
Country Fair and may be close to the calendar fundraiser also. 
 
Bank interest has dropped dramatically from .5% to .05%.  We have decided to put 
2 lots of $20K in term deposits to achieve a better return for the money in the bank. 
 
We all agree to fund the Life Education Trust visit to the school. 
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Classrooms may need some new gear for wet day activities, including cleanable 
items.  The teachers will come back with how much they need for their classes. 
 
 

 
COUNTRY FAIR 

Lillian, Taryn and Paul are to meet to map out ideas and come back to the 
committee. 

The superpass was great for participants but did not work so well for the PTA.  
Making this work somehow would be good.   

Making a haunted Sounds of Tane area sounds like a neat idea. 

Please ensure the baking is priced at a reasonable price. 

The wheelbarrow auction went down well. 

 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
A movie night on the field or in the gym was suggested as a fundraiser.  Victoria’s 
children went to one at their old school where they played the movie Flubber.  This 
eventuated with the children making slime in the classrooms. 

Sausage sizzle will be assessed when new rules come out on Monday from the 
Ministry of Education. 

Disco is normally in Term 3.  We will make a decision in regards to this next term. 

 
 
Meeting finished at 7.25pm 
 
Next meeting to be decided once the new regulations have come out 


